
On  October  16,  2024,  the
State  Board  of  Vehicle
Manufacturers,  Dealers  and
Salespersons  adopted  the
agreement that Samantha M.
Glawinski,  license  no.
MV260209,  of  Pittsburgh,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania,  agreed  to  the
voluntary  surrender  of  all
licenses,  registrations,
certificates,  approvals,
permits,  or  any  other
authorizations  issued  by  the
Board for a period of five years
because  Glawinski  was
convicted of Receiving Stolen
Property  and  Theft  By
Unlawful  Taking,  which  are
crimes that are directly related
to  the  occupation,  trade  or
profession  and,  due  to  the
nature  of  the  criminal
conviction, pose a substantial
risk to the health and safety of
patients, clients, or the public
or a substantial risk of further
criminal convictions.


